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CRUISE REPORT
F.R.V. "MARA"

27th - 28th August, 1958

The cruise scheduled for 27th August - 2nd September was cut to
two days since it had been arranged that the ship should leave Aberdeen
on 29th for alterations at the shipbuilders,

The first day was spent working out a suitable set up on board
for the television gear. On the second day attempts were made to
operate the gear off Cove and later in Aberdeen Bay, but weather
conditions ~ fog and a heavy swell -~ made work impossible. The ship

_therefore returned to Aberdeen, where the gear was tested in the
" harbour and a satisfactory system of working was devised.

A. D, McINTYRE
3rd September, 1958

W. DICKSON.
21st October, 1958.




